
 

This week the children have; 

 Engaged in all the RSE sessions in a very mature manner. We have been so proud of the way the 

children have approached and engaged in each session. They have been rewarded by earning 4 out of 

5 sections of their class reward. 1 more section to go before the end of term and they will be 

enjoying free time on their bikes and scooters (this was their choice of activity). Well done Year 5. 

 ‘Enjoyed’ taking care of their flour babies 

 Stepped up as ‘baby sitters’ to support friends who had ‘twins’.  

 

Next week we shall be; 

 Multiplying and dividing decimals by 10, 100 and 1000. 

 Creating a non-fiction text about foxes. 

 Beginning our ‘Money Project’ in preparation for an exciting venture when the children move to Year 

6.  

 Being supportive of our friends in Year 6 who will be taking their KS2 SATs – we will need to be 

working as quietly as we can so we don’t disturb them. 

 

PESE Transfer 

We will be holding a PESE meeting on Monday 21st May from 3.15pm (straight after Term 5 Book Look) where we will 

be providing details of the process of transferring to secondary school and offer an opportunity to answer any questions 

you may have about the process. Results of the CAT4 assessments will also be available to you on that day. This is an 

important event as the application for Year 7 secondary school places (for current Year 5 pupils) need to be completed 

by 31st October 2018. 

 

Book Look 

This term’s Book Look is being held on Monday 21st May from 2.30pm. We hope to see lots of you there taking a look 

through your children’s book and then staying on to join us for our PESE meeting.  

  

Royal Wedding Celebrations 

As part of our celebrations for the forthcoming Royal Wedding we are inviting the children to come to school on Friday 

18th May dressed in red, white and blue. We will all be enjoying a lunchtime picnic in a ‘street party style’ supported by 

our ever helpful PTA. 

 

Homework 

This week’s homework is in preparation for our Money Project starting next week. How many different places can you 

spot things to do with money? Can you take photos, find images or write a list of places, signs, adverts, labels, shops, 

newspapers etc. that show examples of money being used or things associated with money? 

 

Spellings 

Next week we will be testing those spellings listed as ‘TERM 5: To be tested 18.05.18’ on the spelling sheets. These 

sheets are available in the Class section of the website. These spellings will be tested in school on Friday 18th May. 

 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times tables. 

Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 17th May. 
 

If obtaining access to the internet is a problem the children are welcome to complete their homework at school – we 

would ask them to check with an adult when the most convenient time would be to use the IT suite.  

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


